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04/04/2025  12:00:032025/1229/T COMMNT Peter Hodgman I note that although the tree identified as T3 appears on the map and in one of the photographs 

included with the application,  the application does not state that any work is intended to be done 

to T3.  This is as it should be.  T3 is the most beautiful tree in the immediate neighbourhood and 

should in my view be be left as it is.

Subject to the above , I have no objection to the work proposed to T1 and T2.

22 Jeffreys Street 

London NW1 9PR
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